
 

 

Purchasing Department 
16550 SW Merlo Road 
Beaverton, OR 97003-5152 
P: (503) 356-4324 F: (503) 356-4536 

 
February 28, 2020 
 
 
  
TO:  All Proposers 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Intent to Award 
  Solicitation #19-0039 

  Wide Area Network  
Lit Fiber / Metro Ethernet 

 
 
The District has completed the evaluation process for Solicitation Number 19-0039 for the provision of WAN Lit Fiber / 
Metro Ethernet. The evaluation was conducted and scored in accordance with the terms and conditions outlined in the 
solicitation document.  The Evaluation Committee recommends award to the Comcast Business as they provided the 
most advantageous offer meeting the needs and interests of the District. 
 
The Beaverton School District Administration concurs with the results of the evaluation and directs this Notice of Intent 
to award a contract to COMCAST Business be published on the District website and the official posting site for District 
solicitations. 

 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Larry Pelatt 
Purchasing Manager 
Beaverton School District 48J 
Larry_pelatt@beacverton.k12.or.us  
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